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Gettysburg park workers, guests speak on the
Civil War and the state of American
democracy
By Andre Damon
6 July 2013

   This past week, hundreds of thousands of people
visited Gettysburg National Military Park to
commemorate the 150th Anniversary of the Battle of
Gettysburg. In this video, visitors and park workers
speak about the lasting significance of the Civil War in
the context of ongoing attacks on democracy in the
United States. 
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